
Friday 8th March 2024

Message from our Executive Principal
This week I have had the pleasure in reviewing the

provision for all of our children with Special Educational
Needs including the plans in place to ensure they thrive. 

I was pleased to see the love and care which goes into
each plan created by the teachers alongside support

staff and the SENCo. Very shortly we will be welcoming
Mrs Shipp as our new SENCO…watch this space as we

introduce her to you.

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

It has been a wonderful week this week - as we celebrated
World Book Day yesterday. Both staff and children alike,
had wonderful costumes and got us in the mood for more

reading! 
Our Year 5s visited the Metrodome for their first

swimming lesson. It really is an enjoyable part of our
Sports curriculum. 

Today was also the launch of British Science Week in the
UK. Our children will be having a great day next week; with
an exciting assembly and a day filled with science packed
workshops. Anyone who has purchased an item from the

gadget shop will also receive these to bring home to enjoy. Year 6 
Sweet Shop

On Friday 15th March, our
Year 6 class will start their
fundraising drive by selling

sweets at break and
lunchtime. 

Children can bring money to
buy sweets on this day. 
Sweet packs will be £2

each

Mrs Jenkins

Mrs Faxon

OnlyWell done to Y5 - let’s go
for all green next week!
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Announcement from Chilypep

    Chilypep have some exciting news to share!! HOME, Barnsley is
 one of 24 Hubs across the country to share in £8 million funding for early support hubs to help

children and young people receive better mental health support across the country.
HOME, Barnsley (based on the first floor of the YMCA building in central Barnsley) is delighted
to have been successful in securing this funding for the young people of Barnsley and it will go

towards continuing to support the Wellbeing Programme here at HOME, ensuring we can
continue to offer a range of services, including group work, 1-2-1 support, counselling and

signposting.
For further information and to see the Government’s announcement please follow this link:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/extra-funding-for-early-support-hubs
For more information on HOME, Barnsley please go to:

https://chilypep.org.uk/home-barnsley/

Work Skills Course at Shaw Lane Sports Club
This course is suitable for adults with a learning disability not in

employment. The course develops practical works skills in a low-
pressure setting. Participants are able to practice tasks and build

confidence.
A welcome session will be held in early April, and the course will run

for 12 weeks.
To receive an application form please email

foundation@shawlane.com




